
No  Street  Sweeping  on  New
Years Eve, Friday Dec. 31
Due to the observation of the New Year’s holiday, there will
be no residential street sweeping Friday Dec. 31.

No citations should be written on that day.

Street sweeping will resume back to normal schedule, starting
the week of  Jan. 3 2022.

Have a great holiday weekend and Happy New Year!
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